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Wolfe, Tani M 

From: Grace Radzik <grace@lakeviewpantry.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 10:46 AM 
To: CLEV Comments Applications 
Subject: [External] Letter of Support from Lakeview Pantry 
Attachments: HNB Letter of Support.pdf 

PLEASE NOTE: This email is not from a Federal Reserve address. 
Do not click on suspicious links. Do not give out personal or bank information to unknown senders. 

Dear Ms. Johnson, 

I hope this message finds you well and warm. Please accept the attached letter of support from Lakeview Pantry 
on behalf of Huntington National Bank. They have been wonderful supporters of the Pantry through this 
pandemic and subsequent increase in demand for services. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss anything further, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Stay warm and have a great weekend! 

All the best, 
Grace 

   m             m     m    m       
V                Grace Radzik 

Manager of Corporate and Foundation Partnerships 
Lakeview Pantry 
Office: 773-525-1777 ext. 
223 | she/her/hersGrace@lakeviewpantry.org | www.lakeviewpantry.org | 3945 
N. Sheridan Rd. Chicago, IL 60613 
Your donation may be eligible for a matching gift from your employer. 
Find out at www.doublethedonation.com/lakeviewpantry 

ATTENTION: Lakeview Pantry is remaining open with a modified distribution model in 
response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). We anticipate an increased need in our community, and 
will need donations, food and volunteers to help feed our neighbors. Our Social Services team 
will also be conducting telecommunication appointments to support case management and 
mental wellness services on a temporary basis. 

> Donate now to support our response to COVID-19 
> Get food 
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